
10/l~l/N/ST/~i4T/ON - -

April 19, 1999 - - ~ -

Ms. Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Deaz Ms. Washburn:

Thank you for sending the City of Everett notification of the possible amendment or
repealing of rules contained within Chapter 480-62 WAC.

At this time, the City of Everett does not wish to submit comments. The City however,
would like to continue to receive information related to this inquiry. Consequently,
please keep the City on the mailing list regarding Docket No. TR-981102. Information
should be sent to me at the address listed below.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

`%

~,c J
Paul J. Kaftanski
Executive Assistant
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